Freedom of Information (FOI, The Act) Act 2000
Environmental Information Regulations (EIR, The Regulations) 2004 – new bus link road / Road Safety Audit for Belvoir Street
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
The Equality Impact Assessment or similar produced before submission of planning application 20170125 (new bus link road)

Answer:
An Equality Impact Assessments is not required to accompany planning applications, therefore this document is not available.  
This is a refusal notice under section 1.1 of the FOI Act, and Regulation 12(4) (a) of EIR – information not held by the Council at the time of the request.
To advise and assist you further, as required under Section 16 of the Act and Regulation 9 of the Regulations, a the Council advises that an Equality impact Assessment will be carried out as part of the design process for the pedestrianisation of Belgrave Gate/Churchgate. 
This has not yet been produced as the design has yet to be developed.  
The Stage 3 Road Safety Audit for Belvoir Street (phase 1)

A stage 3 safety audit will be carried out once all phases of the scheme have been delivered to ensure a thorough review of the project in its entirety.  This therefore is a refusal notice under section 1.1 of the FOI Act, and Regulation 12(4)(a) of the EIR – information not held by the Council at the time of the request.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

